
Laurel Avenue Community Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Reporting symptoms after the school closes for Christmas Holidays 

  

Laurel Avenue Community Primary School will close on December 

18th.  If your child develops symptoms of coronavirus you must 

book a test. 

  

If your child develops symptoms up to and including December 

20
th

 which result in a positive test up to 24th December, you must 

inform the school by emailing laurelavenue@durhamlearning.net. 

 

Please include the name of your child and the date that their 

symptoms started, as well as your own contact details. 

  

From Monday 21
st
 December 

If your child develops coronavirus symptoms from Monday 

21
st
 December onwards, they must be tested and, if positive, follow 

the advice of Test and Trace. You do not need to inform the school 

of any symptoms which occur after this date. 

  

Thank you. 

 

Gaynor Davison 

Headteacher  

 


